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PUBLIC NOTICE:  
 

 
FIRE BAN CANCELLED 
 

 
 
The Restricted Fire Zone has been removed by the 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry, effective 
4:00 p.m. Tuesday, July 11, 2023. 
 

The Fire Ban is no longer in place. 
 
 Fire Permits are required for all burning within the Township.  
Permanent permits are re-instated.  If you are not sure if you have a 
permit, please contact the Township of Nipissing Office to confirm. 
 
Fireworks Permits are available through the Township Office. 
 
For information on the Fire Permits and Fireworks Permits, please 
refer to our website www.nipissingtownship.com. 
 
Daytime burning restrictions remain in place from  
April 1 to October 31 each year.   
 
Thank you for your patience during this fire season. 
 
 

Will Bateman 
Fire Chief, CEMC, Municipal By-Law Officer 
   

http://www.nipissingtownship.com/

